
Oakdale School Community Council 
AGENDA 

April 13th, 2017 
 
Attending members: Anne Hansen, Ann Fisher, Kadie Nielsen, Michelle 
Blomquist, Angela Oviatt, Julie Clawson, Kierstin Draper, Lori Jones, Cyndi 
Harrison and Kurt Stevens 
 
 

Business Items 
 
• Welcome Lori Jones! 
 

Principal from Sprucewood Elementary.  She has a 
background in counseling.  She has a passion for math, 
science, and technology.   

• Review & Approve March Draft Minutes 
 

Anne Hansen made a motion to approve the minutes, 
Michelle Blomquist seconded the motion, the motion passed 
unanimously 
 

• Review Land Trust and Cell Tower budgets 
  

We have about $8k we need to spend down in Land Trust 
money.  To help spend down this money, we’ve hired 
additional interventionists to help support with more one on 
one push in support.   
 
Cyndi made a motion to purchase the lockdown kits, finish 
purchasing the teacher grants, and allow the PTA to cover 
the personal comfort kits for an emergency situation next 
year.  Anne Hansen seconded the motion, the motion 



passed unanimously. 
 
• District Update on Incident Command Plan 

CSD has a much needed update to the current Incident 
Command Plan.  Lori will be presenting more information 
about this in the fall when CSD shares more with the 
principals.   

 
• Present Land Trust Plan 

 
$27k needs to be approved to cover the .5 teacher that 
we’re hiring to increase the FTE.   
$14k needs to be approved to cover the interventionists. 
 

• SCC Elections for next year 
 
Julie Clawson and Michelle Blomquist are leaving since their 
students are 5th graders and leaving Oakdale this year. 
Anne Hansen will be continuing with SCC next year.  Cyndi 
Harrison’s seat is up for election.  Kurt Stevens and Ann 
Fisher are interested in serving next year.   
 
Michelle Blomquist made a motion to approve the SCC 
nomination schedule.  Julie seconded it, it passed 
unanimously.  The nomination schedule is as follows:  
nominations are due April 17th-28th, voting will be May 1st-5th 

until 2:00 pm, new members will attend the SCC meeting 
May 11th.   

 
Great news – we earned $719.00 from the Chipotle Spirit Night!!  
Yeah!! 
 

 



 
 
 
 
Next SCC Meeting: May 11th, 6 PM Oakdale Library 


